5T8.1.1

Cathrine Regan - Rouge Park Alliance

From: "Doreen McCarty" < dmccarty@rougepark.com>

To: <cregan@toronto.ca>
Date: 11/13/2012 12:04 PM
Subject: Rouge Park Alliance

Hello Cathrine,

Per telephone discussion this morning, this is to confirm that the Rouge Park Alliance disbanded at the end of July 2012. Its last meeting was on June 15th. Parks Canada and Toronto and Region Conservation Authority will be creating a transition team to lead the park as it evolves into Rouge National Urban Park. If you need any further information, please contact Mike Bender, General Manager, Rouge Park, at 416-661-6600, extension 5287 or email: mbender@trca.on.ca.

Thank you.

Doreen 905-713-7426 dmccarty@rougepark.com